SECURITY MEETING  9/3/2019
ATTENDEES: Charlie Bogusat, Scot DeSort, & Stu Kipilman
Hostess brought to our attention about building being alarmed and was not aware of it.  In addition, the building was dark when she entered by herself.  Site Manager to review procedure but agreed to keep the lights on between 5PM and 6:00PM so the hostess will not enter a dark building. 
Problem with deck doors being left open on Saturday night as well as bar window.  This will be reviewed in next Security staff meeting and also with the bartenders.
Security staff person doing work on Security boat, replacing some parts and detailing the boat.
We hired a new Security guard who is in the process of being trained.
Meeting adjourned at 8:15
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